
. 

Our mission is to provide reliable, quality water and 
services at a reasonable cost. 

Memorandum 
 
 

 
 

TO:  Lynn Rolf, Assessments Supervisor 
City of Saint Paul Assessments 
25 W Fourth St, 10th Floor 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 

 
FROM: Jeff Murphy 

Saint Paul Regional Water Services 
 

DATE: January 12, 2021  
 

SUBJECT: 1628 Point Douglas Rd S 
PIN 23.28.22.44.0038 
Water Connection Assessment 
   
 

 
As of May 6, 2020, the subject property has been served by SPRWS.  Please proceed with the 
assessment process per project number 18982B in the amount of $8,919.04. 
 
Please call me at 651-266-6813 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Murphy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Connie Garrahy, SPRWS Finance Department 
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